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Department of Energy

Savannah River Operations Office - -
P.O. Box A
Aiken, South Carolina 29802
pec 111997
Ms. Ann Loadholt, Chairperson
Citizens Advisory Board
P.O. Box 365

Bamwell, South Carolina 29812
Dear Ms, Loadholt:
SUBJECT: Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) Recommendation SO - Early Action Strategy

Thank you for your recommendation which supports the use of the Environmental Restoration
Program’s Early Action Strategy to shorten the time and costs associated with the initiation of
remediation of waste sites at the Savannah River Site. The Department of Energy plans to meet
all elements of CAB Recommendation 50. '

If you have any questions, you may contact me or Cynthia Anderson at (803) 725-3966.

Sincerely,

RN
G@ﬁdy
Acting Manager
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